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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Loan Servicing Information
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO JANUARY 29, 2019

An Electronic Announcement was posted on January 28, 2019, announcing the temporary closures of Federal Loan servicing centers due to hazardous weather conditions. They want to assure that each of their federal loan servicers will implement contingency plans and remain open as much as possible when hazardous weather bears down on their area. However, if precautions must be taken to ensure personal and public safety during a hazardous weather event, and affected servicer may need to close a center early or for a full day. If a servicing center must close due to hazardous weather conditions, the affected federal loan servicer will use established communication practices to inform borrower and school customers of the temporary closure. We have included the link to the Electronic Announcement below.

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/012819LSITempClosuresFedLoanServicingCenters.html[image: image1]
